
   
 

   
 

 PARISH OF OUR LADY AND ALL SAINTS, 
13 NEW ROAD STOURBRIDGE DY8 1PQ 

Website www.olas.org.uk  Webcam www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/our-lady-all-saints 

Email olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk Telephone 01384 395308  

 Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity Number 234216 

PARISH PRIEST Fr Philip Griffin PRIEST IN RESIDENCE Fr Stephen Pimlott 

    PARISH DEACON Rev Mr Tom Tranter PARISH SECRETARY Mrs Sarah Price  

HEALTH AND SAFETY Mr Steve McNally 

SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS Mr Paul Shannon (07557 051515) and Mrs Kathryn Sargent.  

PARISH YOUTH WORKER – Liam Thomas yth.olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk 

ST JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL Principal Mr Anthony Wilkes 01384 431980 

HAGLEY CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL Principal Mr James Hodgson 01562 881820 
11th Sunday in Ordinary Time – 17th/18th JUNE 2023 – YEAR A 

DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Saturday 17th June 

 

5-00PM Holloway & Bradley families deceased 11th Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

Sunday 18th 

 

8-30AM 

11-00AM 
People of the Parish  

Anthony Fox (anniversary) 

Monday 19th 9-00AM Intentions of Mona Collins  

Tuesday 20th 12-30PM Tony Rogers St Alban 

Wednesday 21st 9-00AM Kay and Harry Reilly  St Aloysius Gonzaga 

Thursday 22nd 9-00AM Alan Jones (wedding anniversary) St John Fisher &  

St Thomas More 

Friday 23rd 

 

9-00AM 

7-00PM 

Grace & Douglas Burton 

Holy Souls 
 

Saturday 24th 10-00AM 

 

5-00PM 

Intentions of Charlotte & Chris Colesby  

Intentions of Coyne Family  

Nativity of St John the 

Baptist 

 

12th Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

Sunday 25th 

 

 

8-30AM  

 

11-00AM 

People of the Parish 

 

Intentions of Judith & Stuart Piper 

PRAYERS AND READING FOR TODAY ARE ON PAGE 91 0F THE MASS BOOK 
The second collection this weekend will be for A Day for Life.  

More information can be found using the link on the home page of our website olas.org,uk 
CONFESSIONS – Saturday 10-30am – 11am.  Also, confession is available after any Mass. 
GROWING IN FAITH BIBLE STUDY – Wednesdays 10am in the parish centre. 
DIVINE MERCY – After Mass on Thursday ROSARY – 6.35pm on Friday.  
ADORATION – After Saturday 10am Mass and Wednesday 8-30am  
LITTLE SAINTS CHILDREN’S LITURGY – At Saturday 5pm Mass.   
CHURCH OPENING – Fridays 8-30am – 4pm on Fridays. Thank you everyone who signs up to welcome each week.  
Please can we ask for more volunteers to help please. 
 
RECENTLY DEPARTED – Joseph Giugliano   
Christopher McDonald – Funeral Service, Friday 30th June 2-10pm at Stourbridge Crematorium. 
 
HOUSES MASSES – Would you like to have Mass celebrated in your house this Summer? Please contact Fr Philip on 
01384 395308 or email olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk .  
 
JUNE SCRIPTURE REFLECTIONS – is now available on the Parish website. A small number of copies also available in 
the porch.  

http://www.olas.org.uk/
http://www.mcnmedia/
mailto:olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk
mailto:olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk


   
 

   
 

JUNE PRAYER INTENTIONS – Pope's Intentions for June.  For the Abolition of Torture. We pray that the international 

community may commit in a concrete way to ensuring the abolition of torture and guaranteeing support to victims 

and their families.  

GIFT AID DECLARATIONS AND STANDING ORDER FORMS – the Archdiocese have produced gift aid declaration and 
standing order forms for new members. If you are a taxpayer and would like to gift aid your donations (at no extra 
cost) please pick up a leaflet, complete and return FAO Sarah Price in the Parish office.  Thank you.  
 
YOUTH GROUP – Next meets on Tuesday 20th June - 6-30pm – 8-30pm in the Parish Centre. 
SENIOR LUNCHEON CLUB – Next meets on Wednesday 21st June, there will be an Ascot themed lunch.  To book a 
place please contact Elaine on 07941 833026 by Monday 19 June. 
POETRY GROUP – Next meets on Thursday 22nd June, 7pm in the Assisi Room of the Parish Centre.  
 
GOING INTO HOSPITAL – It is important that you notify the parish if you or a member of your family are admitted 
into hospital; For admissions to Russell’s Hall, please notify Deacon Tom - 07415 211098 For admissions to other 
hospitals, please notify Fr Philip - 01384 395308 
 
ST JOSEPH’S PRIMARY SCHOOL have a small number of spaces available for Reception class September 2023. 

Anyone interested should either contact the school office on info_stjosephs@emmausmac.com or Dudley 

Admissions directly on admissions.cs@dudley.gov.uk  They also have a vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor, please 

contact the school office for more details.  

FOODBANK DONATIONS SHORTAGES We are open on Tuesday, 12:30pm -3:00pm and Friday 10-00am – 12-30pm. 
Please drop your donations to the back door of the parish centre.  Thank you for you continued support.  
 
CAFOD LIVE SIMPLY CHALLENGE FOR JUNE: Cut back on your purchase of single use plastics, try to choose food and 

drinks with a minimum amount of packaging. Use a refillable water bottle as an alternative to buying drinks in plastic 

bottles.   

HOLY SHROUD EXHIBITION 20th JUNE – 3rd JULY at SS Peter & Paul’s Church, 51 North Street Wolverhampton, 

Accessed by Red Lion Street WV1 4HL. The Exhibition begins on Tuesday 20th June at 7.00pm with Vespers (sung 

Evening Prayers) led by the Choir of St Peter’s Collegiate Church. The opening times of the Exhibition will be as 

follows:  

Wednesday 21st – Friday 23rd June – 12-30pm – 1-30pm 

Saturday 24th June & 1st July – 11am – 12noon, 2pm – 4pm  

Sunday 25th & 2nd July - after 10-15am Mass, 4pm – 6pm.  

Monday 26th – Friday 30th – 12-30pm – 1-30pm 
The exhibition can also be opened at other times by appointment. Please contact bca.wolves@rcaob.org.uk 
 
LITTLE SAINTS PRESCHOOL currently has spaces for September 2023.  We accept the government funding of 15 
hours and the extended hours (30hours). Please contact our office if you would like to visit our lovely Preschool via 
our Business Manager Mrs. Sarah Piggott-Denison. 01384-350359 or 07894 443827. 

HEDNESFORD – DIOCESAN SHRINE OF OUR LADY – ANNUAL DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE – SUNDAY 2nd JULY.  
1pm – Refreshments available, 2-15pm – 3-45pm – Confessions. 2-15pm – 3pm – Private Devotions in the Grotto. 
3pm – Rosary with local schools. 4pm – Mass with Anointing. Please bring your own chairs. 
For more information, please contact Fr Jeremy Howard 07868 542268 or email fr.jeremy.howard@rcaob.org.uk 
 
March for Life UK happens in London on Sat 2nd Sept. Many are concerned about restrictions on freedom but it’s 
often not until these restrictions affect us personally that we speak up. Abortion destroys the most fundamental 
freedom, the freedom to live and leaves so many women and men deeply hurting. Join thousands of others at this 
family-friendly event to speak up for those who cannot speak for themselves. Full details can be found at 
marchforlife.co.uk   
 
KENELM YOUTH TRUST - Summer Camp 2023 is the event this summer you do not want to miss - 
All young people aged year 7 - year 13 are absolutely welcome to join us. Summer Camp takes place at Alton Castle 
on Aug 13th – 17th. The camp week involves a range of exciting activities including a day at Alton Towers with its 
brand-new roller coaster - ‘The Curse of Alton Manor’.  There are also messy games, a day trip to a secret venue, our 

mailto:info_stjosephs@emmausmac.com
mailto:admissions.cs@dudley.gov.uk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fmarchforlife.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Colas.stourbridge%40rcaob.org.uk%7Cfe31d5ba62964d3e1a0708db5b8206aa%7Cf594e61c4546432cb248cacae233b935%7C0%7C0%7C638204386231152823%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BzJa5cGt5gtLusQhGU80CYGpn9TrH3WJajcxhOI8i%2Fw%3D&reserved=0


   
 

   
 

camp live band, night prayer and daily mass all with the Alton Castle Mission Team. REGISTER HERE   or for more 
information contact Liam Thomas our Parish Youth worker by emailing yth.olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk 
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